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         Name the bear  
      The bear is called Butterscotch. 

Well done to Oscar in Base 13 who chose this name.  

Congratulations to the raffle winners 
                                    Sylvia B12 

                                    Izabelle B3  

                                    Cia Lee B4 

                                                   Kourtney B1 

                                                    Phoebe B7 

                                                    Kendyn B8 

                                                    Leah B11 

                                                Miss Walmsley 

Thank you  
We raised £143.56 for 
the Royal British Legion 
Poppy Appeal. 

Attendance  
 
We have high aspirations for each and every child 
in school, which we know they can reach, when they 
attend school regularly.  
 
Attending school has many benefits for your child - 
when children are absent from school they miss les-
sons, which are taught in a sequence, meaning that 
gaps in learning can occur.  
 
Do you know your child’s attendance percentage?   
As a school, we aim for each child to have an at-
tendance percentage of at least 96%. When a 
child’s attendance drops below 90%, they are 
classed as a persistent absentee, meaning that they 
will have increased monitoring 
from the Education Welfare 
Officer, who works alongside 
school, on behalf of the local 
authority to ensure all chil-
dren are  attending school. 
  

Punctuality 

A polite reminder to our families that our 
school day starts at 8:45am. If your 
child arrives after this time, their lessons 
will have already started, meaning that they 
are missing out on their learning which will 
have an impact on the progress they are 
able to make in school. A few minutes late 
here and there really starts to add up over 
time. Please support your child by ensuring 
they arrive on time every day.  

If your child arrives after 9.15am,  they will 
receive a U code.  This means that the 
whole  morning attendance mark does not 
count and really effects their attendance.  

Thank you for coming to the Christmas Fayre. It was lovely to see 
so many of you.  
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Dates for your diary: 

Friday 20th December  Break up for Christmas holidays  

Monday 6th January  PD day  

Tuesday 7th January  Children back to school 

William Reynolds Primary School and Nursery 

Challenge ∙ Honesty ∙ Ownership ∙ Courage ∙ Collaboration 

See you all on Tuesday 7th January.  


